
 
 

 

Chapter 13.20.020 Excavations and Obstruction Permissions and Notice Required 

 

According to the referenced Code on Excavations and Obstructions in Metro Right of Way: “no 

excavation may be undertaken in any street, road, alley or right of way or of any utility or temporary 

construction easement of the Metropolitan Government or other government entity by any department of 

the metropolitan government or any other entity unless notice as required herein has been given”. 

 

All contractors performing excavations in Metro right of way are required to provide 1 to 2 weeks 

of advance notice to the homeowners, residents, and businesses along the streets where the work is 

being performed. Your company must provide some form of documentation or proof that you have 

given adequate advance notice of your project.  Failure to do so could result in a triple fee fine to your 

permit. 

 

Attached is an example of what the door hangers or mailers should look like. 

 

Please contact NDOTPermits@Nashville.gov or 615-862-8782 if you have any questions. 
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